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472 St. Catherine St. West, 
Montreal, que.,

April 13th. 1923.

Sir Arthur Currie,
McCi11 University,
Montreal, que.
Dear Sir Arthur:-

I am very anxious to tell you about 
the deiight with which I read in last evening’s paper, of the 
inauguration of the «Limited undergraduates" scheme.

Though the meetings when I have had 
the pleasure of discussion with you have been few, and short 
of duration, there was no hesitation in recognizing in this, 
a further token of your intense interest in the people, and 
its contact with McGill.

I know many perons who will receive 
this announcement with enthusiasm as great, or greater than 
mine, and I have no doubt that when plans are finally drawn,
I shall be able to be of some little service to you, by direct­
ing attention to this admirable extension of McGill.

Yours very truly,

hb/ds


